
Memorandum 

 
To: Oak Park Township Board of Trustees 

From: Gavin Morgan, Township Manager 

Date: January 8, 2021 

Re: Senior Services Committee Appointment – Andrew Roskos 

 

This memo is to present Mr. Andrew Roskos for appointment to a three-year term on 

the Senior Services Committee. Trustee Trybus and committee members Val Lester and 

Ruth Resko interviewed Mr. Roskos and have recommended him to serve on the Senior 

Services Committee. 

Mr. Roskos is an architect currently enrolled in the Gerontology program at Concordia 

University. He is interested not only in interactions between people and the built 

environment, but also in fostering intergenerational relationships and addressing the 

impact of isolation on health and well-being of older adults. 

In addition to the vacancy to be filled with this appointment, there are currently two 

more vacancies on the committee. 


